
SEASON OF GIVING

In the spirit of the holiday season, the attorneys and staff at O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong
& Laing S.C. recently collected items to be donated to The Women’s Center in Waukesha. The
mission of the Women’s Center is to “provide safety, shelter, and support to empower all
impacted by domestic abuse, sexual violence, child abuse, and trafficking.”

The services offered by The Women’s Center include emergency shelter for abused families,
transitional living, counseling, child abuse prevention programming, legal advocacy and
employment counseling. It also provides Hispanic outreach, community education programs,
information and referral services, and a 24-hour hotline. If you are interested in donating or
learning more about this amazing community organization, you can visit here to find more
information.

Best wishes for the holiday season.

https://www.wilaw.com/season-giving/
https://twcwaukesha.org/donate/

